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Notice

Colorado Low-Income Telephone Assistance Program (LITAP) Customers

Your current bill reflects an increase in your Low-Income Telephone Assistance Program Discount effective July 2, 2002.  This change means the amount you are paying for your service will decrease.  These billing changes are required to comply with recent Federal Communications Commission (FCC) decisions and Colorado Statutes and Regulations.

If you have any questions regarding your service, please call your (Company Name) customer service representative at 1(800) xxx-xxxx.






    or

Notice

Colorado Low-Income Telephone Assistance Program (LITAP) Customers

Your current bill reflects a reduction in your Low-Income Telephone Assistance Program Residential Rate effective July 2, 2002.  These billing changes are required to comply with recent Federal Communications Commission (FCC) decisions and Colorado Statutes and Regulations.

If you have any questions regarding your service, please call your (Company Name) customer service representative at 1(800) xxx-xxxx.

